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_______________________________________________________________________________________________ 

 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
Universal and Extended hours funding 
 
Universal funding is available to all of our parents for their children to attend Nursery for up to 15 hours per 
week from the term after they have turned 3 years old.  Some of our parents have secured Extended Hours 
funding due to their working hours.  It is school policy for the Head Teacher to consider how many Extended 
Hours funded places the Nursery will offer each year. 
 
Parents who have Extended Hours funding have the option of securing up to 30 hours of funded Nursery 
places.   
 
Of these, some parents may choose to take up less than the full 30 hours. They will be able to increase their 
hours, if they should wish, over that term.  At the end of that term, any hours not taken up or reserved to 
be taken up in the next term, will be made available to other children.   
 
Any subsequent change requested will be dependent on the availability of places and cannot be guaranteed. 
 
Should you have any queries or wish to discuss the matter further then please do not hesitate to contact 
either myself or Mrs Wilson. 
 

 

 

Yours sincerely, 

Mrs T Jones 

 

 

Mrs T Jones 

Head Teacher  
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